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I plan to consult further with Canadian investors
in South Africa on Canadian policy . This is part of a
continuing dialogue with Canadian business on our policy
towards South Africa . In preparation for these contacts,
Archbishop Ted Scott has, in recent weeks on my behalf,
spoken to several Çanadian and U .S . firms who have recently
disinvested or announced their intention to disinvest
from South Africa ."

- 30 -


